FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MASS MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Joe Szczesny
AUDIO SERVICES DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
TECHNICAL PROCESSING GROUP FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 MAIL STOP: 1800B2-JBS
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/asd/ INTERNET ADDRESS: jszczesn@fcc.gov

MAR 2 3 2010

Dennis P. Corbett, Esq.
Lerman Senter PLLC

2000 K Street, NW, Suite 600
Washington DC 20006-1809

Inre: WQAM License Limited Partnership (WQAM)
WQAM(AM), Miami, FL
Facility Identification Number: 64002
File Number: BP-20091023ABJ

Dear Mr. Corbett:

This letter refers to the above-captioned minor change application filed by WQAM(AM)
to change the transmitter site and directional antenna patterns, and the January 29, 2010,
amendment.

A preliminary review of the amended application reveals the proposed nighttime facility
will increase the 50% RSS limit towards co-channel station HIAA, Santiago 5, Dominican
Republic, in violation of the US/Region I Agreement. To be specific, the HIAA existing limit of
18.95 mV/m is comprised of the contributions of 13.73 mV/m from CMIA, Ciego de Avi, Cuba,
and 13.07 mV/m from List A station JBC, Naggo Head, Jamaica. The WQAM proposed
contribution of 10.1 will increase the HIAA RSS value to 21.5 mV/m.

Further action on the subject application will be withheld for thirty (30) days to allow an
opportunity to amend. Failure to amend or respond within that time period will result in the
dismissal of the application pursuant to Section 73.3568 of the Commission’s rules.

Sincerely,

Sz

Son Nguyen
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Caroline Beasley
Matthew Folkert, DLR, Inc.



